
PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Taney County Commission on behalf of the Taney 

County Sheriff's Office and Branson Police Department are 
seeking federal funding by applying for the Edward Byrne 
Memorial Justice Assistance Grant FY2012 Local Solicitation from 
the U.S. Department of Justice, Office of Justice Programs' (OJP) 
Bureau of Justice Assistance. 

• No local funds are required to obtain this federal 
funding. 

Citizens and neighborhood or community organizations are 
encouraged to comment on this application. To comment contact 
Sergeant Sean Barnwell by phone 417-337-8593 or email 
sbarnwell@bransonmo.gov. Comments will be accepted until 
3pm May 11th, 2012. 


